
OFFICE OF THE PROVOST, JAMIA SCHOOLS HOSTEL  
JAMIA MILLIA ISLAMIA, NEW DELHI‐25   

    
Notice for Fresh Admission in Jamia Schools Hostel  

(Session 2019‐20) 
 

This is to inform all students who have submitted application (late admission) for the 
Admission in Jamia Schools Hostel are required to appear in the interview on Wednesday, 
11th September 2019 at 2.30 pm in the Office of the Provost, Jamia Schools Hostel.  

 

Requirement at the time of interview:  

i) All original documents  
ii) Presence of Local guardian  
iii) Students should be in School uniform 

 
 

 
Prof. Atiqur Rahman   

(Provost) 

 

 Copy for information to:  

i) Secretary to VC.  
ii. Secretary to Registrar  
iii. Hony. Director Schools  
iv. Chief Proctor  
v. A.R. Schools 


